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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Thank you to everyone that attended our second round of parent-student-teacher 
conferences in February.  Our attendance rate was at 80%, a small increase from 
the previous year.  Your continued interest in your child’s learning is one of the 
most influential factors in promoting learning success here at school.
Does your child still have her/his school issued student identification (ID) card 
and lanyard?  In an effort to provide a safe learning environment for all stu-
dents at Roosevelt, this year we have been requiring our students to wear their 
ID in a visible way each school day.  (This is true for all secondary schools in 
Dubuque.)  As we are now in the third trimester of the school year, we are start-
ing to see a slight increase in the number of students without an identification 
card.  Would you please remind your child that wearing their ID card in a visible 
way is an important part of safety plan at Roosevelt, and that it’s important for 
checking out library books, purchasing school lunches, purchasing tickets for 
dances or PBIS events, etc?  If your child needs a replacement card, please ask 
them to come to the main office to purchase a new one.  The cost is $3.00. 

With the days of winter fast becoming a memory, it is a good time to share some 
information on our school safety plan regarding tornado season.  On March 29, 
Roosevelt did participate in the city and statewide tornado drill.  We practice this 
drill with our students at least four times a year.  Our goal is to have all students 
in shelter areas in about four minutes.  We are usually successful with that goal.  
The ERMS campus has several areas on the lower level that are safe shelters.  
We always have a weather radio that is set to receive all weather announcements 
for Dubuque County and surrounding counties.  Upon the announcement of a 
tornado watch, everyone in the school is notified.  The school then continues to 
operate in a normal manner, but attention to the weather conditions is intensi-
fied.   Upon receiving a tornado warning, students and staff immediately move 
to their designated tornado shelters.  I am always impressed with how our stu-
dents participate in these drills in a serious and responsible way.  
 

Continued on next page.....
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notes from Mr. Johll



Lastly, if you are a user of social media, please consider liking our Roosevelt 
Middle School Facebook page.  You will find pictures from our sports teams, 
music concerts, and classroom or school activities.  We also use this venue to 
acknowledge the accomplishment of many of our students. 

Sincerely,
 
 
Jeffrey J. Johll, Principal

Where have all the updates and photos gone?  
WE’RE ON FACEBOOK NOW!  

 
We have DAILY happenings on our ERMS page. 
You don’t need a  Facebook account to view the 

page. Just click on the icon or here and it will take you 
directly to the page. If you have a Facebook account, 
be sure to “LIKE” our page! That way, you will get 

instant updates in your newsfeed!
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2016-2017 ERMS 
PTO
President   
Jinty Montocchio  jintyanne@gmail.com

1st Vice President  
Shirley Butler 
pullmanmarch2000@yahoo.com

Treasurer   
Crissy Thoms  cthomscpa@gmail.com 

Recording Secretary  
Laura Sherlock lsherlock@mchsi.com

Corresponding Secretary 
Laura Oberfoell loberfoell@gmail.com

Board of Directors
School Principal  
Jeff Johll     
Mark Lawler 
Brenda Duvel 
Kristy Richter 
Jodi Heimke (Staff Rep) 
Jeff Schlichte 
Joey Taylor 
Jennifer Klaas 
Carrie Timmerman 
Kate McDermott 

2015- 2017  
Christa Burgess burgess5@mchsi.com

Nancy Stahl nancycstahl@yahoo.com

Kerry Bowman  kschadl@aol.com

Kristy Richter kristyr9@hotmail.com 

Barb Coakley 
redheadedstranger4@gmail.com

 
Committee Chairs:
Sports/Activity Booster 
Mark Lawler  mlawler@dbqschools.org

Dance Committee  
Teresa Fitzjerrells  tfitzy67@msn.com

Spirit Wear  
Jinty Montocchio  jintyanne@gmail.com

Hospitality   
Jennifer Lewis jen.lewisdbq@gmail.com
 
FAME Booster 
 
Yearbook    
Nancy Stahl  nancycstahl@yahoo.com 

Newsletter
Jill Keck  keckerz5@gmail.com 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

 
 

Orientation Night 
for Incoming       

6th Grade Students 
 

Tuesday, April 6, 2017 
or 

Thursday, April 11, 2017 
 

Program begins at 7:00 
PM in the Auditorium 
 



from the Nurses Office 
Notice for Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School Parents:  

The Dubuque Community School District requires that your student be free 
of vomiting, diarrhea and fever (without Tylenol or Ibuprofen) for at least 

24 hours before returning to school.  
This requirement is made to help stop the spread of illness among other stu-
dents and to provide your child with the necessary rest they need to recover.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

It’s tIme to get the Flu shot For 
your FamIly!

The symptoms of influenza (flu) appear suddenly and often include:
    * Fever of 100F to 104F, which can reach 106F when symptoms first develop. 

Fever is usually continuous, but it may come and go. Fever may be lower in 
older adults than in children  

and younger adults. When fever is high, other symptoms usually are more 
severe. 

    * Body aches and muscle pain (often severe),  
commonly in the back, arms, or legs. 

    * Headache 

    * Pain when you move your eyes. 

    * Fatigue, a general feeling of sickness (malaise),  
and loss of appetite. 

    * A dry cough, runny nose, and dry or sore throat. You may not notice these 
during the first few days of the illness when other symptoms are more severe. As 

your fever goes away, these symptoms may become more evident.
 

Along with the recommendation that all staff and students receive the flu vac-
cine, the Dubuque Community School District will start the implementation of 
not returning to school until free from fever (greater than or equal to 100 F), 

diarrhea or vomiting without the use of medications for 24 hours to help reduce 
the spread of germs that cause diarrhea, colds and influenza. In addition, we 
will be reminding staff and students of the importance of good hand washing
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March erms raptor raves

House 6-3 nominates Antonio Nava for Raptor 
Rave.  Antonio comes to school every day with 
a positive attitude.   He demonstrates readiness 
by participating in class and being prepared.  
He respects everyone and accepts each person 
for who he/she is.  Antonio expresses respon-
sibility by making goals and completing tasks 
on time.  He is always willing to help others.  
Antonio is a positive role model in our house.

Alex Begfeld is the House 6-2 Raptor Rave for 
the month of March. Alex is a very conscien-
tious, hardworking, and extremely friendly stu-
dent. He does a great job in class by producing 
quality work, being engaged in the class, and gets 
along with his peers very well. Alex always puts 
forth the best effort possible, and it shows in his 
daily work and grades. He definitely meets the 
three R’s  at Roosevelt of being ready, respon-
sible, and respectful at all times.  Congratula-
tions again for being the House 6-2 Raptor Rave 
for the month of March an honor well deserved.
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This month’s Raptor Rave for House 6-1 is Alex 
Tackney. Alex is a young man that works hard 
towards his academic goals. He represents the 
Roosevelt School guidelines for success in a 
positive way. Alex is ready for class and the chal-
lenges that his teachers present to him. He is re-
spectful to both teachers and student. Alex is also 
responsible for his own learning process, which 
is to strive to become the best student he can be.



March erms raptor raves

House 7-2 is proud to announce Lilly Tindell as 
our March Raptor Rave!  Lilly is kind, caring 
and compassionate.  She goes above and be-
yond to make sure that all students feel includ-
ed and welcome.  Lilly is a conscientious stu-
dent who strives to do her best in all academic 
areas.  She is always prepared for class, willing 
to share her thoughts and help her classmates 
as needed.  We are so fortunate to have Lilly 
as a part of our house!  Congratulations, Lilly!

House 7-1 has chosen Bock Daack as 
this month’s Raptor Rave for his com-
mitment to the the 3 R’s of Roosevelt. 
Responsible - Brock strives to perform 
at his highest level of achievement and 
regularly checks in for understanding.  
Ready -Brock always has the neces-
sary materials for class, something 
to work on during 8th hr and is vis-
ibly attentive during class discussions.
Respectful -Brock demonstrates this by fol-
lowing directions the first time in class, 
being an active listener, and being kind 
to others in class who need assistance.
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House 7-3 has selected Evelyn Wertzberger 
as our March Raptor Rave. Evenlyn is an 
extremely respectful and responsible stu-
dent. Evelyn is a dedicated student who 
works diligently to produce quality work; 
she works cooperatively and kindly with her 
peers. Evelyn is an active learner who is re-
sponsible for her learning. She brings great 
ideas and participation into the classroom. 



March erms raptor raves

House 8-2 is pleased to announce that Khloe 
Fitzjerrells has been selected as our March Rap-
tor Rave. Khloe is a model Raptor, who always 
follows the Three R’s. Khloe is an extremely 
conscientious student, and she makes sure to 
try her hardest in every single class, every sin-
gle day. Khloe never gives anything less than 
her best, and she has a thirst for knowledge. In 
addition to that, Khloe is friendly and respect-
ful to staff and students, alike. She maintains 
a positive attitude and perseveres through any 
challenges. Ultimately, Khloe stands out as a 
fantastic student and an all-around great person. 

House 8-3 proudly recognizes Madison Herrig 
as our Raptor Rave!  Madison is a quiet leader 
in our classrooms.  She goes above and beyond 
in all she does, is involved in so many wonder-
ful programs here at Roosevelt, and is consis-
tently polite and respectful to everyone!  Madi-
son we appreciate you so much and are so glad 
that you are in House 8-3.  Thank you for who 
you are and for all that you bring to our classes!

House 8-1 is pleased to announce Emma 
Loney as our April Raptor Rave. Emma con-
sistently displays the Raptor 3 Rs. She is kind 
and caring to everyone and she is always will-
ing to help out students and teachers. She is a 
hard working student who gives a solid effort 
every day and consistently goes above and be-
yond. Emma is always in a happy mood and 
spreads her cheer in every class. Emma is a 
great example of what a Raptor should be!
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April erms raptor raves

House 6-2 Raptor Rave for the month of April is 
Lydia Ettema. Lydia is a conscientiousness stu-
dent that tries her best on all assignments and is 
always polite to both peers and adults. She en-
joys working with our students in Mrs. Mohr’s 
class which shows her compassion for others. 
Lydia is an outstanding role model for the oth-
er students in House 6-2 and demonstrates the 
3 R’s on a daily basis. Congratulations Lydia 
on this well-deserved honor of Raptor Rave!

House 6-3 would like to nominate Cora Harvey 
as our Raptor Rave.  Cora is very mature and 
puts forth a great effort daily while in class.  She 
is also a role model for others  when it comes 
to being respectful to everyone in our house.  
We are very fortunate to have her with us.

Our Raptor Rave for House 6-1 is Delanie 
Wright.  Delanie always exemplifies the 3R's!  
She is very responsible whether it comes to 
doing her work, to helping others or even 
getting help when something is unclear.  She 
is always ready for class with a smile on her 
face and all her materials.  Her respectful-
ness for others is observed every day.  She 
shows great leadership skills and will do well 
in whatever she chooses to do as she has the 
commitment to follow through and help oth-
ers along the way.  Congratulations, Delanie!!
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April erms raptor raves
House 7-1 is pleased to nominate Ashley 
Glennon as our Raptor Rave for the month of 
April.   Ashley is a joy to be around because 
she has such a positive attitude. We love her 
bright, sparkling eyes and her winning smile.  
This young lady is able to balance her strenu-
ous class load with her involvement in mul-
tiple sports and band.  She is kind and help-
ful to others.  Ashley truly gives her teachers 
much to rave about, and she is a positive ex-
ample and role model for everyone around 
her.  We believe she embodies exactly what 
a an Eleanor Roosevelt Raptor should be. 

House 7-3 has nominated Jayden Moore for 
April’s Raptor Rave.  Jayden is very conscious 
in welcoming others and making sure they feel 
included during Raptor time in the morning.  
Jayden’s high self-esteem allows him the con-
fidence to be a good role model for his friends, 
teachers and classmates.  Jayden is active in 
sports at ERMS and a leader in the classroom. 

7-2 would like to honor Aydan Lyons as 
Raptor Rave this month.   Aydan is a great 
example of using the 3 R’s each and every 
day.  Aydan is always READY for class, he 
is very RESPONSIBLE and always his as-
signments completed, and is very considerate 
towards other students and RESPECTFUL 
and willing to help his teachers.  Aydan en-
joys learning and goes above and beyond to 
be successful. Aydan is a pleasure to have as 
a student in House 7-2. Thank you, Aydan, for 
being such a great role model for your peers! 
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April erms raptor raves

It is with great pleasure that House 8-3 rec-
ognizes Samantha Fish as our Raptor Rave 
this month.  Day in and day out Saman-
tha personifies the 3 R's of Roosevelt.  She 
goes out of her way to not only be respect-
ful and helpful to everyone, but to be a great 
friend.  Samantha is exceedingly responsible 
and conscientious.  Her education is so im-
portant to her and it shows in all she does.  
Thank you Samantha!  Your beautiful smile 
and bubbly personality brightens our day!

House 8-1 would like to recognize Ella DeS-
met as their Raptor Rave.  Ella comes to 
school every day with a positive attitude and 
a willingness to place others first.  She is al-
ways respectful, responsible, and ready to 
learn and does what she can to make the most 
of every moment.  The kindness that Ella dis-
plays to others as well as her leadership and 
contributions to the classroom help to make 
House 8-1 a better place.  Great work, Ella!

House 8-2 is thrilled to announce that Ethan 
Kramer is an excellent Raptor, who continu-
ally exemplifies the Three R’s. Ethan is al-
ways working hard to be respectful, respon-
sible, and ready. He consistently gives his 
best effort, so that he can achieve well in his 
classes, and he is constantly trying to im-
prove as a student. In addition to that, Ethan 
perseveres through any challenges, and he 
inspires others with his courage. Also, Ethan 
is extremely respectful; he is polite and kind 
to everyone. Ultimately, Ethan stands out as a 
terrific student and an all-around great person. 
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Important information
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On Saturday, February 11, we had 9 students compete at  
the MathCounts chapter competition.   

The students did an amazing job working to solve  
48 challenging math problems.  

 
The team of Emma Kelsey, Ethan Kelley, Robert Howes, and  

Kunal Chugh received 1st place.  
These 4 will travel to Des Moines to compete in the state competi-

tion in March.  In the individual round we had 3 top ten places.  
 

Kunal placed 2nd, Ethan placed 5th, and Lucy Conlon placed 10th. 
Way to go Mathletes!



3rd Annual H20-for-FoH Water Walk Relay
 

Friends of Homacho, a small, local non-profit dedicated to pro-
viding resources for the village of Homacho, Ethiopia, is hosting 

its 3rd Annual H2OforFoH Water Walk Relay.  
 

The event will take place on May 6, 2017, at Murphy Park in 
Dubuque, Iowa. The relay starts at 9:00 and will be completed 

before 10:30. You can sign up as a team or as an individual.  
 

Participants will carry two buckets of water around the paved 
road at Murphy Park before relaying them to another person if 
you are part of a team. Each individual will be asked to make 

three laps around the park to simulate women and girls in Homa-
cho carrying water 1.5 miles almost daily.  

 
The registration fee is $20 and includes a t-shirt.  Bananas and 
bagels will be provided. You are encouraged to bring your own 

water bottle to fill.  
 

Proceeds will go to benefit the work of FoH. Registration forms 
can be obtained from Mrs. Specht in Room 134.  

 
For more information about Friends of Homacho please visit: 

http://www.friendsofhomacho.org

Important Info continued....
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Important Info continued....
 

Best procedure for your convenience:
ERMS Attendance procedure for picking up your student  

for an appointment during school hours. 

· Send a note with your student in the morning. 

· The note should include:  Student’s name, pick-up time, reason for leaving 
early, and parent’s signature. 

· The student should bring that note to the main office first thing in the morning.  
He or she will be given a pass out of class in exchange for the note.  

· Then your student will meet you at the east door by the flag pole.  And he or 
she can come out when you pull up to the curb.

 

Option 2:  If you know in advance that your child will miss school you can send 
an email to ermsattendance@dbqschools.org.  Please include your child’s name, 

pick-up time and reason for leaving early. 

If you need to pick up your student due to a last minute situation, you may call 
the attendance line at 552-5012.  If we received the information through a phone 

call, then you have to meet your student in the building.  In that case you will 
need to come through the door by the flag pole.   
Then check in with the secretary at the window. 

Please notify us as early in the day as possible so that we can better serve you.
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pto meeting minutes February 2017

ERMS PTO MINUTES
March 7, 2017

Call to Order/Roll Call

Attendees:
PTO Officers
Jinty Montocchio – President                             
Laura Sherlock (recording secretary)                   
Shirley Butler – 1st Vice President (absent)      
Laura Oberfoell (corresponding secretary)                                                                      
Crissy Thoms –Treasurer  

Board of Directors
Jeff Johl (principal), Mark Lawler (assistant 
principal), Brenda Duval (assistant princi-
pal), Joey Taylor, Kerry Bowman, Jennifer 
Klaas (absent), Kristy Richter (absent)                                                     
Carrie Timmerman, Jodi Heimke (staff rep-
resentative)(absent), Kate McDermott

Committee Chairs/Members at Large
Teresa Fitzjerrells-Dance chair (absent), 
Jinty Montocchio- spirit wear, Nancy Stahl 
– Yearbook (absent) , Jennifer Lewis- Hos-
pitality, Jill Keck –Newsletter (absent) 

Approval of February Minutes:  Motion 
to approve: Chrissy Thoms, second Kerry 
Bowman

Treasurer Report: report was updated, 
motion to approve: Jennifer Lewis, second 
Jinty Montocchio 

Principal’s Report: Mr. Johll: Sixty 8th 
grade students will be randomly selected 
to take a national test in math and reading 
called the NAP (National Assessment of 
Educational Progress) Spring conferences 
were very successful with 80% of families 
attending.  Adding the extra evening has 
received positive feedback.  Mr. Johl would 
like to use the fundraiser money to pur-
chase four, 55” screens for digital signage in 

each of the main hallways and a 75” screen 
for the main entry.  The digital signage will 
be used for announcements, PBIS, special 
events, and to create a cohesive message 
system throughout the school, promoting 
an overall positive culture.  The purchase 
includes a 3 year warranty, programming, 
and education on how to use.  The teachers 
and staff would like to thank the PTO and 
parents for providing meals at conferences.
 
Committee Reports:  
 
Hospitality: Jen Lewis: 6th grade orientation 
and teacher appreciation will be the final 
hospitality events of the year. 
 
Dance:  No report 
 
Spirit Wear:  Jinty Montocchio:  Will be 
available online and during 6th grade ori-
entation. 
 
PBIS: Brenda Duval:  Outdoor day will be 
March 22-24, students participate by using 
tickets earned.  Office administrators are 
working on consistency when office refer-
rals occur.  Teachers are participating in 
the SAS survey on how they feel PBIS is 
going and will continue to set new goals. 
A special thank you to Mindframe theatre 
for donating the popcorn for the February 
PBIS event. 
 
School Sports and Activities:  Mr. Johl: 
Boys basketball has finished and had 
very high participation in both 7th and 
8th grades.  Dance team had over 20 par-
ticipants.  6th grade girls basketball will be 
starting soon, and track will begin the end 
of March. 
 
 
continue on next page... 

15



16

Staff Requests:   Request from Mr. Johl 
for 4 digital screens, ($13,995), board ap-
proved. 
 
New Business: Reminder: Every 4th 
Thursday is Chic-Fil-A night, just mention 
ERMS when placing your order, and we 
will receive a portion of the sales, drive 
through or in store.  
 
FAME:  Work on the sets has begun, all 
groups are formed and working. 
 
 
 

 
 

Yearbook: Nancy Stahl: Everything is up 
to date 
 
Newsletter:  Nothing to report 
 
Old Business:  Nothing to report 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:40 
 
Next meeting:  Tuesday, April 4th, 5:30 

Respectfully submitted, Laura Sherlock

pto meeting minutes Continued 

ERMS Homework

In addition to what your student uses to keep track of her/
his assignments, you can also find them listed on the  

following link.

Special Note: students are responsible for keeping track of 
their own work. Use the following links as a back up only 

as teachers can only update as time allows.  
Thank you!



erms contacts & office staff

Main Office: 552-5000
Principal: Mr. Jeff Johll

Business Manager/
Principal’s Secretary: 
Mrs. Terri Kluesner

Activities Office: 552-5010
 
Assistant Principal / Athletic 
Director: Mr. Mark Lawler

Assistant Principal’s 
Secretary / Activities:  
Mrs. Erin Mohr 

Attendance Office:  
552-5012 
 
Assistant Principal: 
Mrs. Brenda Duvel 

Attendance/Assistant 
Principal’s Secretary:
Mrs. Karen Weber

Health Office: 552-5016
Nurse, Mrs. Vickie Tracey
Health Para, Lora Frank-
Fuller

Guidance Office: 552-5013
Grade 6 - Mrs. Angela Haller
Grade 7 - Mrs. Amy Glennon
Grade 8 - Mrs Kerry Elliott

Records/Counselors Secre-
tary: Mrs. Polly Fleming

DCSD Anonymous Tip 
Line: 552-3075

district information:
SAFE ZONE
This school is free of harassment, bullying, and 
discrimination. The Anti-Harassment/Bullying/ 
Discrimination Assurance Statement and School 
Board Policys #1001/#1005 is available at The 
Forum, 2300 Chaney Road, Dubuque, Iowa 
52001. Questions can be directed to 552-3000.

LUNCH MENU HOTLINE
Call the lunch menu hotline for the DCSD menu 
of the day at 552-3250.

NSF CHECKS (NON-SUFFICIENT FUNDS)
There is a $20.00 charge for all NSF checks 
per DCSD guidelines.

ABSENCE PROCEDURES
When a student is absent from school, the parent 
or guardian should call the Attendance Office 
(563-552-5012) before 9:00 a.m. Please be sure to 
give your name, student name and reason for the 
absence.  If you prefer send us an email to erm-
sattenance@dbqschools.org.  

PAY STUDENT FEES ONLINE
Parents, can pay student fees and deposit break-
fast/lunch money into your child’s meal account 
by going to the Dubuque Community School Dis-
trict website at: dbqschools.org  Select Student 
Fees from the drop down box OR Select Student 
Meals from the District front web page.

WEATHER HOTLINE
The Dubuque Community School District has a 
“Weather Hotline.” When school may be closed 
due to inclement weather, individuals may call 
552-3035 for school district updates. In addition, 
YOU CAN NOW press “1” for athletic con-
test changes and press “2” for fine arts activity 
changes. You can also sign up for Iowa School 
Alerts at https://schoolalerts.iowa.gov.
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April 2017 erms activities calendar
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erms Band & Choir news
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The Halls are Alive with Music!   
The ERMS Choir have assembled and are happily preparing music for our Win-
ter concert! Our Choral program features a Sixth Grade Treble Choir, Seventh 

& Eighth Grade Mixed Choir and a Raptor Show Choir.  
 

Please mark these dates on your calendar to note our  
main performances this year: 

Tuesday, May 16, 2017 - Spring Breezes Concert  
7:00 P.M.   (@ERMS) 

 
Thursday   May 18, 2017 - Spring Show Choir and  

Jazz Band Tour 

 
This Past Saturday the Northeast Iowa Bandmasters Association presented the 

annual Solo and Ensemble Contest.  The following ERMS students participated 
and did very well!

 
The following received a Highly Superior on their solo:

Rachel Compton
Evan Erickson
Paige Kunkel

Aliyah Johnson
Blake Terry
Adam Gatto

Emily Davisdon

 
Evan Erickson, Rachel Compton, Aliyah Johnson were also part of a clarinet 

quartet that received a Highly Superior.
 

Paige Kunkel, Adam Gatto, Blake Terry, and Evan Erickson were in a saxo-
phone quartet that received a Superior.

 

Congratulations to these fine musicians.

Band News



leap info
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PARENTS! IT’S TIME FOR ANOTHER YEAR
OF AWESOME MIDDLE SCHOOL LEAP EVENTS!

 
Activities will be held on Tuesday, Wednesday

and Thursday afternoons from 2:30-4 p.m.

This year, students can sign-up online at

www.dbqschools.org/leap

Want to learn more?
Check out this

LEAP informational flyer.
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Important Info

Reminder: Our school wants your used  
ink cartridges! 

 
Hey Roosevelt Raptors, you have continued to erase 
your carbon footprints just by turning in toner cartridges 
and ink jet cartridges to the LRC! 

Recycling saves renewable natural resources and off 
sets harmful CO2 emissions. For 2016, we have col-
lected 58 lbs. of cartridges.  Our environmental impact 
is equal to offset CO2 emissions for the consumption of 
62 gallons of gasoline.  Way to go! 

 
Please keep collecting and turning in the cartridges.  
Ask mom, dad, grandma, grandpa, and their place of 

business to join in! Also, a huge thank you to our busi-
ness partner, HyVee.

MICROSOFT OFFICE 365 FOR EDUCATION  
INFORMATION

WWW.TINYURL.COM/DCSDO365

WANT TO DOWNLOAD MICROSOFT OFFICE OR UNSURE 
HOW YOUR STUDENT SHOULD LOG INTO HIS/HER OFFICE 
365 ACCOUNT AT HOME?  PLEASE GO TO THE WEB ADDRESS 
LISTED ABOVE TO FIND DIRECTIONS FOR THESE AND A FEW 
OTHER QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE.



important info
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Stop! Don’t throw that away! 
 

 Let’s work together to minimize waste that goes in 
the landfill AND raise money for our school.  Teaming 
up with Terracycle, Roosevelt will be collecting plas-
tic cereal bags and liners of any brand.  For every bag 
collected, Roosevelt earns 2 cents. This money will be 
used for other school-wide GREEN initiatives. Every 

bag counts, so start saving! Bags can be brought to 
drop off box in the main foyer.



 Leadership Enrichment After-School Programs (LEAP)

LEAP offers a variety of  after-school activities for Eleanor Roosevelt Middle 
School students. All programs are free for participants and include a healthy 
snack. Free transportation is also available to most off-site locations.

These programs are made possible through a 
five-year Iowa 21st Century Community Learning  
Centers grant from the Iowa Department of  Education.

http://roosevelt.dbqschools.org/activities/
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Where have all the updates and photos gone? WE’RE ON FACEBOOK 
NOW! We have DAILY happenings on our ERMS page. You don’t need a  

Facebook account to view the page. Just click on the icon or here and it will 
take you directly to the page. If you have a Facebook account, be sure to 

“LIKE” our page! That way, you will get instant updates in your newsfeed!
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Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School has partnered with Goodshop so that 
now you can feel great about your online shopping! Goodshop gives you 
the best coupons for thousands of  stores like Target, Apple, Holiday Inn, 
Toms, Famous Footwear, American Eagle Outfitters, Amazon, Petco and 
more AND a percentage of  what you spend on virtually every purchase is 
donated to our cause! Plus, with the Goodshop app for iPhone and iPad, 
you can shop, save, and give on the go. 
 
All you need to do is remember to sign into your account on Goodshop.
com in order for Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School to receive donations 
from your purchase(s).  Similar to a scrip program, we receive a percentage 
average of  3% of  the sales!
 
Save money and help a good cause every time you shop! Check it out: 
www.goodshop.com. You can also read about Goodshop in the New York 
Times, the Today Show, Oprah Magazine, the Wall Street Journal and 
others!
 
How else can I help with this effort?
 
You can help promote fundraising for our school by updating your email 
footer, Twitter status, or Facebook status to say something like:  

I Goodshop for Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School!
 
Raise money for our school just by shopping online  
at www.Goodshop.com
Or 
You can help support Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School when you shop 
online.  



erms mission statement

The mission of Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School is to develop respectful, responsible 
learners through a rigorous curriculum in a caring, diverse community.

The Roosevelt Report is sponsored by the ERMS Parent Newsletter Committee and the 
ERMS Staff. In future issues we hope to bring you important information about events 
and activities at ERMS. If you have any suggestions or comments, please contact us at: 
fassbinder@mchsi.com

thank you to our business partners


